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HOUGHTON MIFFLIN COMPANY

4 PARK STREET « BOSTON
March 7, 1913

John Muir, Feq.,
Dear Mr. Muir:
We are sending you by this mail an advanee
copy of "The Story of my Boyhood and Youth", and trust you will think its

external dress worthy of its contents. We hold eleven more copieg sube

Ject to your order, and ahall be pleased to send them to you or to in=

dividual addresses if you would prefer to have copies mailed from here,
The hook will be published on March 15th,
Yours very truly,
Houghton Mifflin Comﬁigy.

Z4

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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